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Carolina Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. J. A. Jones

Vice Chairman
411 Fayetteville Street
Raleigh, NC 27602

Gentlemen:

Subject: Report nog 0 400/M4)nd 50-401/112-24

Thank you for your letter of September 2,1982, informing us of steps you have
taken to correct the violation concerning actisities under NRC Construction
Permit Nos. CPPR-158 and CPPR-159 brought to your attention in our letter of
August 4, 1982. We have examined your corrective actions and plans and have
observed in your response under " Corrective Steps Taken and Result > Achieved"
that you stated: "As a result of our reinspection and review of DD1's, further
sampling and reinspection will be performed until we are confident that the
deficiencies identified on the inspector in question are errors and not a result
of incompetency or failure to inspect. To date, with the information that has
been obtained, we do not think we can make a determination. This is the reason
for increasing the sampling size."

This response is insufficient to percit determination if corrective action is.
adequate.

Pursuar.t to a telephone conversation on September 15, 1982 between Mr. M. R.
Parsons, Project General Manager, and Mr. A. K. Hardin of this office, we under-
stand that you will supplement your response by November 5,1982, following
further sampling and inspection.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

/s/
R. C. Lewis, Director
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

cc: R. M. Parsons, Project
General Manager
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bcc: ilRC Resident Inspector
Document Management Branch
State of florth Carolina
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